Albert H. Miller, P.E., (1932-2001)



510 THIRD STREET - POST OFFICE BOX 705 NEWPORT, ARKANSAS 72112 TELEPHONE (870) 523-6531 - FAX (870) 523-6533 E-MAIL: milnewengr@aol.com

August 28, 2007

Ms. Gayle Vickers
City of Jonesboro Community Development
519 West Washington
Jonesboro, AR 72403

Re:

Jonesboro Sewer Improvements

Darlene Drive to Magnolia Road and North Patrick Sewer Extension

CDBG Project No. 2005:63

M-N #05-036

Dear Ms. Vickers:

As you are aware, bids were received for the above project on August 22, 2007. The certified bid tabulation showing the bids received is attached.

After a review of the bids received, it is our recommendation that award be made to David Cline Construction Co., Inc. in the amount of their Base Bid of \$192,391.50. If you and the City Council agree with this recommendation, please let me know and we will proceed with awarding the contracts and setting a date for the preconstruction conference.

We appreciate the opportunity to serve you. If you need any additional information or have any questions, please let me know.

Sincerely yours,

Wayne Menley, P.E.

WM/km Enclosure